On Tuesday 17th September 2024 I was feeling a bit scared because it was Year Three’s Stone Age Day.  I was nervous to dress up but excited to see everyone.

After we got in we did sketching in our sketch books.  We did cave art.  We used chalk and pastels and smudged.  

After sketching in out sketch books, we learnt more about the Stone Age and Stonehenge.

When we got back from assembly, we kept on larning until break.

Later on we went to the sandpit to dig for artefacts.  I found a spear.  I felt really happy.

Finally we made Stonehenge using yummy biscuits.  We used icing to glue them together.  It was really tricky.  I felt frustrated as it wasn’t going in a circle.  

Once we had finished all the activities it was time for home.  I felt a little bit sad because I had a great day.

By 
Jack
